
 

 

SHARI VERMILLION JOINS INTERRA’S MORTGAGE TEAM  

September 28, 2021 – Shari Vermillion has been named Mortgage Loan Advisor, 

Todd Potter, Senior Vice President of Mortgage Services at Interra Credit Union, 

announced recently. Vermillion will serve and assist members within Kosciusko 

County with their various needs regarding residential loans including first-time 

home buying and mortgage refinancing.   

With over 23 years of experience in the mortgage industry, Vermillion comes to 

Interra with expertise in originating, processing, and underwriting. “Interra’s 

mission to be our members’ most trusted and valued financial resource is proven in 

the credit union’s past, present, and future commitments to excellence,” stated 

Vermillion. “I look forward to being a part of an institution that is invested and 

engaged in the communities it serves,” she added.  

Originally from Moores Hill, Indiana, Vermillion has completed both the Indiana Real Estate Salesperson and 

Appraisal courses. She currently resides in Syracuse, Indiana with her husband, Scott.  

Interra, headquartered in Goshen, was charted in 1932 and has assets of $1.5 billion. The credit union’s field of 

membership spans 18 counties in northern Indiana, with more than 300 full and part-time employees serving more 

than 86,000 members. Interra currently operates 16 offices in Elkhart, Kosciusko, LaGrange, Marshall and Noble 

counties in Indiana and via a suite of robust electronic services at interracu.com. 

 

# 

For more information, contact Meegan D. Siegwarth, Vice President of Marketing 
meegans@interracu.com or 574-534-2506 ext. 7159 
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